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Technical Bulletin  DF-81210    

 
 

“Burner Regulator Change on Direct Fired vaporizers” 

 

Models Affected:  Algas-SDI direct fired vaporizers models, 40/40H, 
80/40H, 120/60H, 160H, 320H, 480H, 640H, and 800H 

Description:

 

  The burner regulator manufacturer and model 
number has changed from Sherwood’s 920V to REGO’s LV404B4H15 
(ASDI P/N 34800) 

Effective January 2011, all Algas-SDI Direct Fired Vaporizers will be equipped with 
REGO LV404B4H15 regulators. This change comes as a result of Sherwood’s 
termination of the 920V regulator. As of this time the 920V is no longer available from 
Sherwood. 

Algas-SDI’s testing and investigation of the LV404 shows performance in line with or 
better than the 920V. In addition REGO has pledged their support of the LV404 in this 
application. Please note that only the LV404B4H15 is compatible due to the burner 
pressure requirement. 

All rebuild kits that include regulators will be supplied with REGO regulators in lieu of 
the Sherwood 920V. 

 

At Algas-SDI we are committed to continuous improvement and customer satisfaction. 
We hope that you will find this bulletin both useful and beneficial. If you have questions 
regarding this bulletin or have an improvement suggestion, please write or phone our 
customer service department.  
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